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a. Does your institution have a clear 
social mission (statement) around the 
communities that they serve?

0 1 2 3 A1 

b.  Does your curriculum reflect the 
needs of the population you serve?

0 1 2 3 A2, B1

c. Does your school have community 
partners and stakeholders who shape 
your school?

0 1 2 3 A3, A4

d. Do you learn about other cultures 
and other social circumstances in med-
ical context in your curriculum?

0 1 2 3 B1

e. Do the places/locations you learn 
at  in practice include the presence of 
the populations that you will serve?

0 1 2 3 B3 

f. Are you required to do community 
based learning (opposed to only elec-
tive opportunities)?

0 1 2 3 B2, B3

g. Does your class reflect the socio-
demographic characteristics of your 
reference population?

0 1 2 3 B4

h. Do your teachers reflect the socio-
demographic characteristics of your 
reference population?

0 1 2 3 B5

i. Does your learning experience also 
provide an active service to your 
community?

0 1 2 3 B6

j. Does your school have community 
based research?

0 1 2 3 B7

k. Does your school encourage you to 
undertake generalist specialties (eg. 
family medicine, general practice)?

0 1 2 3 C1

l. Does your school have a positive 
impact on the community?

0 1 2 3 C2, C3, C4

TOTAL SCORE 
(sum of the above, between 0 and 36)

Assessment tool

This assessment tool is part of the IFMSA/THEnet Students’ Toolkit on Social Accountability in Medical Schools. Find the full toolkit, the 
explanatory tables, and a list of tools at www.ifmsa.org/social-accountability. For any questions, contact us at LME@ifmsa.org


